UNITED NATIONS

SECURITY CEERL,
COUNCIL T aber 1950
ENGLLSH

ORIGINAL: RUSSIAN

LETTER DATED 31 AUGUST 1950 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL
TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I em sending you 6,211 telegrams end letters which I have recelved in my
capacity as President of the Security Gouncil from various organizations and
private individusls in different countries of the world expressing support
for the Scviet proposals made in the Security Council for the peaceful setilement
of the Koresn guestion snl containing protests against the aggression comni bted
by the United States Government in Korem end against the barbarous bombing by the
Americen alr force of peaceful towns and populeted centres and the shelling of the
peaceful population in Korea.

I would ask you to give instructions for these telegrams to be included in
the list of letters and telegrems received by the Security Council during August,

Please lgsue thig letter as a Security Council document.

(Si@.ed) Y. MALIK
Pregident of the
‘Security Council



